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Assalam Alaikum,

Dear Parents,

     The grade 3 classes will be embarking on a year-end field trip to Camp Warwa on Thursday June 27, 2013.    Not only will the students have an amazing time participating in the various outdoor activities, but they will also have a fitting way to bond with one another as we complete a memorable grade 3 year.  The activities that we will be participating in include canoeing, wall climbing, vertical obstacle courses as well as forest adventure games.  All activities are safe and supervised by the Camp coordinators.  

Please find more specific details of the trip below:

-Cost ( $25 per child
- Inshallah, we will be departing the school at 8:30am.

- Have your child dress appropriately for the weather…..rain or shine.

- Due to the intense physical activity, please ensure children bring enough water a nutritious lunch and enough nutritious snacks.

-  We welcome parent volunteers to join us on this wonderful adventure.  It will be greatly appreciated if you are able to assist in bringing water coolers and other accessories.

    We look forward to enjoying your company!
I _________________________, hereby grant permission for ____________________________ to attend the field trip to Camp Warwa and participate in the various climbing and boating activities.  

Yes ____       No ____

I am able to volunteer on this field trip.   Yes _____
  No_____

